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A pro-nuclear Governor and State Legislature

A federal nuclear advocate in .U.S.
Representative Chuck Fleischmann

Access to research and development
capabilities and collaboration with world
experts in advanced nuclear technologies at
the Tennessee Valley Authority, Y-12 National
Security Complex, Oak Ridge National
Laboratory, University of Tennessee, and Oak
Ridge Associated Universities STEM
Accelerator

TVA’s Clinch River Nuclear Project - proposed
multiple small modular reactors by 2030s

A hub of advanced nuclear innovators: Kairos
Power, TRISO-X, Ultra Safe Nuclear
Corporation, Type One Energy, and others

A pro-nuclear community with a pool of talent
and expertise in nuclear operations

Strong education and workforce partnerships
with University of Tennessee and Tennessee
Technological University; Tennessee Colleges
of Applied Technologies; Roane State,
Pellissippi State, and Chattanooga State
Communities Colleges; and labor unions with
apprenticeship programs
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Credit: "The Nuclear Industry Value Chain" E4 Carolinas Report; and 
ETEC in partnership with the Univ. of Tennessee’s Baker School.
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